
2018 ANOTHER 
SUCCESSFUL YEAR
Last year was again another 
successful fair raising over $100,000 
which was used for the Break out 
room under Room 27 (which has 
been further enhanced by the 
addition of the new ‘Garden to 
Table’ area adjacent to it). If you 
have a great idea for a new project 
please read Janine’s post “2019 Fair 
Proceeds” and fill in the response 
form. Look out for the results in the 
next newsletter.

EXCITING  
YEAR AHEAD
This year we are trying some new 
and exciting things. The first will 
be the change in how the stalls 
are run. This year classes will be 
in charge of a stall. Get in and talk 
your child’s teacher to see how you 
can help make their class stall the 
most successful. Keep checking 
the newsletter for other exciting 
notices. 

SUNDAY 7TH APRIL 10AM-2PM

SATURDAY  
DROP OFF DAYS
Saturday 2 March 1 - 3pm
Saturday 30 March 1 - 3pm 
- bring your large items on this 
day

MUFTI DAY  
1ST MARCH 

POSTER COMPETITION  
ENTRIES CLOSE: 8TH MARCH

IMPORTANT 
DATES:

It’s that time of the year again that we are fast 
approaching our legendary CPDS fair,  

on Sunday 7th April.

7  
WEEKS  
TO GO

RAFFLE - SILENT & 
LIVE AUCTION
This year we are looking at trying 
to improve our raffle and the 
auctions by bringing them online. 
The exciting prospect of being able 
to bring the Silent Auction and 
Auction online, allows for a more 
interactive experience for bidders, 
with instant updates and includes 
those who might miss out on great 
auctions items. Look out in the next 
newsletter for more information.

DONATION  
DROP OFFS

This year we are asking you to 
take all your donations straight 

to courts outside room 30.  
This  means we are able to 

streamline the sorting and also 
means that Year 6 students can 
concentrate on their classwork. 

CALLING ALL 
BUSINESSES
Do you have or know a business that 
would be able to donate prizes or 
goods. Please email through details 
to fair@cpds.school.nz

RAFFLE ITEMS 
Do you have any left over presents 
from Christmas or an unwanted 
birthday present we would love 
them for our quick fire or raffle 
items. 

DO YOU GET  
MY FOOD BAG/
HELLO FRESH
We would love you to donate your 
delivery boxes and the wool wrap 
for us to use. These can be dropped 
off to Room 30. 

MUFTI DAY  
- 1ST MARCH
Instead of the usual gold coin 
donation we ask if children could 
bring an item to go into our gift 
baskets. Please make sure you 
check the use by dates. 
SUGGESTED ITEMS:
Pamper Products: Lotions, soaps, 
candles. Supermarket Food: chips, 
coffee, chocolate boxes or bars, 
biscuits, sauces, chutney, soft 
drinks, wine, oils, cereals, nuts
Kitchen Items: Platters, cookbooks, 
glasses. Baby products. Leftover 
presents from Christmas and 
unwanted gifts.
Parents and caregivers please personally 
deliver the wine to the office.

OFFICIAL CPDS 
FAIR POSTER 
COMPETITION
Last year saw some amazing entries 
for the Fair poster competition from 
our students, and we excited to 
announce that we are running the 
competition again this year. The 
winner will receive Fair Day field 
activity tickets to the value of $20 
and will get to see their artwork 
displayed around school and the 
wider community. Entries close: 8th 
March, open to all years.



FAIR DONATIONS ITEMS
LINEN
Sheets, duvets, towels, tea 
towels, pillow cases, aprons, 
blankets, curtains, table cloths, 
cushions

HATS, HANDBAGS, TIES, BELTS, 
JEWELLERY

BOOKS
Fiction and non-fiction books

CHILDREN’S LUCKY DIP
Hair accessories, jewellery, 
purses, cars, books, stationery 
items, stamps, stickers, small 
games

PRE-LOVED CLOTHING
Uniforms, socks, pyjamas, 
skirts, dresses, suits, shorts, 
shirts, trousers, jeans, jackets, 
swimwear, knitwear,  t-shirts, 
dressing gowns, baby clothing 
and lingerie

ADULT LUCKY DIP
Large plates, trays, bowls, vases, 
beauty/pamper products, 
cookbooks, kitchen utensils 

and appliances, cushions, baby 
products, candles, glasses, 
wine, spirits, sports gear, 
chocolate, sauces, oils

QUICKFIRE RAFFLES
Grocery items - biscuits, nuts, 
chocolate, tea and coffee, 
sauces, oils, cereal, pasta, wine 
and soft drinks.  Jewellery, 
books, toys, sporting items, 
baby products

TOYS
Puzzles, games, dolls and 
accessories, cars, trucks, 
puppets, lego, duplo, pencil 
cases, ride on toys, handbags, 
educational toys, blocks, farm 
animals, transformers, train 
sets, craft activities, role play 
toys

WHITE ELEPHANT
Baskets, buckets, hoses, tools, 
wall art, bowls, cutlery, torches, 
brooms, weed eaters, leaf 
blowers, plastic containers, 
gardening equipment,  

Christmas decorations,  
back packs, suitcases, 
cots, bassinets, highchairs, 
pushchairs, change tables

SOFT TOYS/BABY
And plates, cups, bottles, 
rattles, back and front packs, 
jolly jumpers

BRIC A BRAC
Cups and saucers, plates, 
dinner sets, jugs, bowls, glasses, 
ornaments, vases, wall prints 
and collectable items

JAMS AND PRESERVES
Homemade – lemon honey, 
tomato sauce, jams, chutneys, 
clean/empty  jars – 400gm size

PLANTS
Potting mix, seeds, pot  
plant holders, plants,  
gardening tools

SPORT
Camping equipment, balls, 
tennis and squash racquets, 
kites, boots, snow equipment, 

boogie boards, cycling 
equipment, hockey sticks, 
skateboards, bikes, scooters, 
sports clothing

FABRIC, CRAFT AND GIFTS
Plus dress-up clothes, wool

ELECTRICAL & 
ENTERTAINMENT
Toasters, vacuum cleaners, 
rice cookers, cake mixers, 
microwaves, bread makers, 
jugs, lights and lamps, heaters, 
computer games, musical 
instruments and music 
systems, gaming systems (xbox, 
playstation), hair straightners 
& curling irons, computers,  
digital TVs

FOOD STALLS
Wrapped lollies, fudge, 
coconut ice, icing sugar, sugar, 
sweetened condensed milk, 
tinned beans, tinned tomatoes.

OPEN DAYS FOR FAIR DONATIONS
Saturday 2nd March 1-3pm | Saturday 30th March 1-3pm
Furniture items will be accepted the week before the Fair (due to space we can’t take  
bigger items until then). You don’t need to wait until the weekend open days to drop off your  
quality items. Parents, family and  friends can drop off car loads, bags or boxes  
of items directly to Room 30, which acts as the sorting room.

THE PROCESS TO DROP OFF ITEMS DURING THE WEEK...
Items can be dropped off from 8.30am until 3.15pm. If you have a lot of items and need vehicle 
access, you can ring the office when you arrive at the gate and ask them to buzz you in to drop 
off your items. If the sorting room is unattended, please leave donations on the small deck of 
Room 30.  

When donating items please make sure they are clean. We are no longer able to accept 
printers, DVD’s, CD’s, washing machines, dryers, photocopiers, beds, magazines  
or McDonalds toys.

Enter your child into the WEEKLY DRAW by going online  
to school website on the School Fair Website Page

cornwallpark.school.nz/fair/


